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P L A N N I N G  B O A R D  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

You are hereby notified the East Kingston Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the following 

application on Thursday, March 21, 2024 beginning at 7:00pm at the Pound School, 41 Depot Rd, East 

Kingston, NH: 

• Home Occupation Application for Beth Chapman to operate a dog daycare and dog training business, 

in a residential/agricultural district at property located at 98 Depot Road, (MBL# 04-02-12). The 

applicant proposes to operate CleverK9 from the premises.    

If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may submit any concerns or questions in writing before 

the meeting to landboardsecretary@eastkingstonnh.gov.  The application is available for public inspection 

at the Selectmen’s Office, 24 Depot Road, East Kingston, NH 03827. 

Josh Bath, Chair 

Tim Allen, Vice Chair 

East Kingston Planning Board 
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